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Wednesday 11 September 

Dear Philip, 

Climate Change (Emissions Reduction Targets) 
(Scotland) Bill 

Thank you for giving evidence to the Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee on 
Tuesday 10 September. The Committee was interested in your views on effective 
parliamentary scrutiny of climate change emissions reduction targets as set through 
carbon budgets.  

Unfortunately, our interesting discussion was halted by technical difficulties. The 
Committee appreciated your time and the information you were so kindly providing 
on your experiences of scrutinising carbon budgets. This will be extremely helpful to 
us in our consideration of the Bill.  

If there is anything further you feel the Committee ought to be aware of which you 
did not have the opportunity to say yesterday, we would welcome this in writing this 
week. However, there is of course no need to do so if you do not have anything to 
add to your comments yesterday and the information already publicly available. 

On behalf of the Committee, thank you once again for your time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 

 

 

 


